Mackenzie Valley ¢

Review Board -

February 3, 2009

To the Selwyn Project Mineral Exploration EA distribution list:

Re: Community Hearing for the Selwyn Project Mineral Exploration
Environmental Assessment

This letter is to announce that the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review
Board (Review Board) will be holding a public hearing to hear final issues and
submissions of the community and proponent regarding the environmental assessment of
the Selwyn Project Mineral Exploration. The hearing will be conducted on Tuesday
April 7, 2009 at the Arthur Mendo Arena in Tulita.

The hearing is open to the public and everyone is welcome to attend. The purpose of the
hearing is for parties and interested members of the public to present directly to the
Review Board their final concerns regarding the Selwyn Exploration Project and its
potential impacts on the people and environment of the Mackenzie Valley.

Please contact me at nspencer@reviewboard.ca , by fax at (867) 766-7074 or by telephone
at (867) 766-7062, if you have any questions or opinions on this matter.

Sincerely,

- o S -
Nicole Spencer N

Environmental Assessment Assistant
Mackenzie Valley Review Board



